
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the new school year – we hope you all 

had an enjoyable summer in which lots of 

memories have been made!  

We are delighted to welcome Miss Devine to our 

team. She has previous experience working within 

a pre school setting and we are looking forward to 

her completing her training with us.  

 

Reminders for the upcoming school year: 

Toys  

We ask that children do not bring in toys to pre-

school as we cannot be responsible for loss or 

breakage.  

Uniform 

We also ask that all school uniform is labelled 

clearly with your child’s name.  

Photo sharing 

We ask that photos posted on the Famly App that 

include other children are not posted on social 

media. We need to respect young people’s and 

parents’ rights of privacy and be aware of 

potential child protection issues. Thank you for 

your continued support in this matter.  

Health and Safety  

We ask that our pre-school children do not use 

the climbing frames or the Reception play area 

before or after school. We also ask that children 

do not climb or sit on the school wall. Please also 

note that it is L.C.C. policy that dogs are not 

allowed on the school grounds. We do appreciate 

your support and understanding with these 

matters. 

Allergy Information 

We ask that children do not bring food into 

school due to allergies of other children and 

staff.  

 
Primary School Admissions: September 2025 

Primary School Admissions: September 2025 

Apply online: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Application deadlines: You must apply for a 

primary school place by 15 January 2025. 

  

 

 

Forest School 

Forest School will continue on 

 Wednesday afternoons, please ensure  

children have wellies and waterproofs in  

school as we go out whatever the weather.  

 

 
Friends of Brabin’s Coffee Morning 

To welcome new families and to have a ‘catch up,’ the 

Friends of Brabin’s are holding a social coffee 

morning on Monday 15th September. This will be held 

at St Mary’s Community Hall (across the road from 

school.) Everyone welcome! 

 

 

 

Friday 26th September 2025 

2pm – 6pm 

Alternatively, we are happy to make individual 

appointments to show prospective children and 

parents around our school. Please contact the school 

office to arrange a mutually convenient meeting time. 

 
Individual and Family Photographs  

Individual/family photographs will take place during 

the morning of Friday 17th nd October 2021. Please 

contact the school office if you would like to arrange 

a family photo with a younger sibling. (Photographs 

with siblings in school will also take place). 

 

Pre-School Parents Evening 

Wednesday 22nd October  

We will be sending home letters shortly for you 

to book a time slot. This is a chance to catch up, 

dissuss child development and ask any questions. 

Please note that appointments are strictly 

limited to 10 minutes.  

Thank you. 
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